
From: Schultz, Deborah

To: Schultz, Deborah; Columbia River 
Crossing; 

CC:

Subject: RE: Columbia River Crossing project

Date: Tuesday, July 01, 2008 5:19:44 PM

Attachments:

I  believe that only a supplimental bridge for light rail and bikes/pedestrians 
should be built.   
 
Monies should be used to encourage mass transit options only.   
 
Encouraging suburban sprawl does nothing to help our societies unhealthy 
dependance on foreign oil.  
I believe that a great deal of the people that have moved to that area do not 
consider public transit or carpooling options because they have been able to get 
by driving to and fro cheeply.   
And I am absolutely against taxpayers footing the bill those that have choosen to 
commute to Portland from Washington.    
 
They have choosen to support the suburban lifestyle, and I do not believe that 
we should follow suit by making their commute easier. 
 
Deborah Schultz
Northwest Portland
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